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From: Jocelin McIntosh 
Sent: Friday, 16 December 2016 6:16 a.m.
To: Consultations
Cc:
Subject: APC fee increase

To: Dental Council
Re: proposed fee increases

I would like to submit my concerns to the Council re the proposed increase in APC fees.
I feel this is excessive, especially considering we have already had recent increases.  I would like to see these kept in
line with the CPI.
I appreciate your consideration of my concerns.
Kind Regards,
Jocelin McIntosh BDSc (Hons)
Dentist 




